
United Nations Statistical Commission  
Fifty-third session 
Item 3 (s) of the provisional agenda 
Items for discussion and decision: agricultural and rural statistics 
 

Document E/CN.3/2022/23 – Report of the Food and Agriculture Organization of the United 

Nations on agricultural and rural statistics 

 

 

 

Statement provided by: 

Chile 

Statement: 

Chile is pleased with the close relationship it has maintained over the years with the regional FAO 
office, which has provided support and consultancy for the monitoring of SDG indicators related to its 
scope of action and thus has permitted us to advance in the follow-up and monitoring of indicators of 
the 2030 Agenda and to create the requisite capacities in the country to report on them.   
  
We appreciate the support provided by the FAO through various meetings on methodologies related 
to the world census program. This support was fundamental in the development of the VIII National 
Agricultural and Forestry Census conducted in Chile in 2021 during the pandemic. Finally, it should be 
noted that, together with the Ministry of Agriculture, the FAO regional statistician has been consulted 
on the design and planning of the next intercensal cycle, including the design of a survey system 
adapted to national circumstances, which is currently in the evaluation stage.  
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